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Comments: I am strongly opposed to the proposed logging in Glacier Creek and Canyon Creek. I live in Glacier

full time and spend most of my time in our national forest. These forests are irreplaceable. If they are cut down it

will be  devastating to the people who live here, everything down stream and all the wildlife in the area. Please

consider the long term effects. 

Thank you. 


